FYA1


UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE

DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING

Assessment of First Year Graduate Students

To: 1st year PhD students (start date October 2017)
Preliminary meeting

Your registration as a PhD student depends on a successful assessment of your progress during the first year of your study. An essential element of this process is the submission of a first year report which is due on: 31 August 2018.  
In order to ensure that you are best prepared it is important that you discuss your plans for your report with your supervisor and advisor. You should therefore arrange a joint meeting to take place Before the end of June 2018.

At the end of the meeting all participants should sign and date the statement below. You should send the completed form to the Graduate Studies Office by 3 July 2018
Further information on the First Year Report and First Year Assessment can be found on our web pages: http://www.eng.cam.ac.uk/first-year-assessment
Dr David  Cole
Secretary of the Degree Committee

March 2018
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Preliminary meeting

Student name: ………………………………………………..…
College: ……………………..……
We have met today to discuss the plans for the first year report. A draft table of contents has been presented and the scope, structure and contents of the report have been agreed.

	Supervisor Name


	Signature

	Advisor name


	Signature

	Student Name


	Signature

	Date:


	


Return to: 

Graduate Studies Office, Room BE0-24, Department of Engineering, Trumpington Street
GSO/2015

